
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
       

       NEWSLETTER 

            7th July  2023 

 

              IMPORTANT DATES 

July 

 

12th July — Transition day 

21st  July —- Last day of school  

 

 

                      Week 3 for school lunches  

Christian Value 
 

The children have been considering the value of 
Curiosity this week, which is part of our core   
value of Creativity. Children have considered 
what they are curious about and what to do if 
they are curious. We played the ‘three question’ 
game in assembly, where we try to ask three 
questions to find out something new about 
someone. You could try it at home – first ask a 
what question e.g. What is your favourite? Then 
ask a Why question about their answer and then 
ask a final question to find out more! 

 

 
 
 

. 

This week’s Lovely Hat       

winners       

 

Trailblazers Sofia / Ethan 

Innovators Ivan 

Discoverers Roz 

Green Adv Vesta 

Blue Adv Nelson 

Explorers Dylan 

Pioneers Natanim 

Summer Camp Event 



SAFEGUARDING CORNER 

 

    

 

This week we wanted to let you know about our 
Health and Safety week which is happening next week. 

We wanted to give some time to encourage healthy 
habits such as regular exercise, looking after your  
mental wellbeing, cleaning teeth regularly and eating  
5 fruits and vegetables a day along with doing some 
extra education around staying safe. Before the       
holidays we wanted to help the children to be safe 
around strangers, safe as they cross the road, safe by 
water and safe on-line. 

We are also going to talk to the children about the 
NSPCC “Stay safe and speak out” campaign.                    

A separate letter will be coming home with more     
information. 

 

School Attendance Matters!  

Week Beginning 26th  June 2023 

 

Trailblazers          84.3.0% 

Innovators                         91.7% 

Discoverers                      87.1% 

Blue Adventurers           92.1% 

Green Adventurers        89.6% 

Explorers                          93.1% 

Pioneers                            89.6% 

 

Whole School          89.5%   

 

       

Lateness    

Week Beginning  26th June 2023  

Trailblazers        1  child late 

Innovators                      5 children late  

Discoverers                   5  children late 

Blue Adventurers         3  children late 

Green Adventurers      3  children late 

Explorers                        1  child late 

Pioneers                          1   child late 

 

Last week there were 29 instances of lateness by 

19children and 7 hours and 51 minutes of learning 

 
 

Please remember that you must inform us if your child is unwell and is unable to attend school.                    

Please contact us before 9:15am. You can phone us 023 80 385122, use the ParentMail app or email us at  

southampton@hopecommunityschool.org 

 Please remember good attendance and punctuality are really important! 
Hope Community School 
Central Hall, St Mary Street, Southampton, SO14 1NF 
Principal: Mr Steve Wright   
Tel: 02380 385122   E: Southampton@hopecommunityschool.org   W: www.hopecommunityschool.org 

 


